
 

 

“K” Line Wind Service, Ltd. 

 

Office relocation and change of contact 

 

We are pleased to announce that our office will move to the 

following address on March 10, 2025. Our telephone number 

and e-mail address will also be changed as follows. 

 

【New address and contact】  

Adress:〒100‐8540 

1-1, Uchisaiwai-cho 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 

Iino Building, 15th (in the office of “K” Line) 

Representative phone number: 03-6865-2641 

New e-mail address: kwsstaff@kws.jp.kline.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


